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Friday 21st June 2019 

Diary Dates  
To View Our Online Calendar  
 

Click Here 
 

 

26.06.19 EYFS Layer Marney Towers trip 
02.07.19 Upper School to  
 Maldon Orienteering Festival 
03.07.19 Sports Day 
 Summer Concert 
05.07.19 EYFS Dad’s Afternoon 
 Starts 2:15pm 
 PTA Y3-4 Disco 
08.07.19 Year 6 Production CCHS 
11.07.19 Y6 Year Trip to Bradwell 
12.07.19 Class 7 Assembly 9am 
18.07.19 Thank you Tea party 
 Year 6 in school Event 
19.07.19 EYFS Assembly 9am 
22.07.19 Year 6 Awards Assembly 9am 
23.07.19 Final Celebration Assembly 9am 
24.07.19 Blessing Assembly 2:30pm 
 Last Day of Term 
03.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
04.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
05.09.19 Pupils begin Autumn 1 Term 
27.09.19 Harvest Service 2pm 
 Cathedral 
29.09.19 Year 5 Residential Trip 
 Kingswood, Overstrand 
25.10.19 Non-Pupil Day 
 

28.10.19 -  01.11.19 Half Term 
04.11.19 Autumn 2 Term begins 
16.12.19 Carol Services 6:30pm 
 Cathedral 
19.12.19 Last day of autumn term 
 

20.12.19 -  03.01.20 Christmas Holiday 
06.01.20 Spring 1 Term begins 
14.02.20 Non-Pupil Day 
 

17.02.20—21.02.20 Half Term 
24.02.20 Spring 2 Term begins 
03.04.20 Last Day of Spring Term 
 

08.04.20 - 17.04.20 Easter Holiday 
20.04.20 Summer 1 Term begins 
08.05.20 Bank Holiday  
 

25.05.20 -  29.05.20 Half Term 
01.06.20 Non-Pupil Day 
02.06.20 Summer 2 Term begins 
22.07.20 Last Day of Summer Term 
 
 

Red recently added 

Thessalonians 5 verses 16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks; for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you.  

Dear Parents, 

We have pleasure in issuing our final Church School report finalised and received today. 

We evaluated ourselves as a “Good” Church school where the “school’s distinctive 

Christian vision, established and promoted by leadership at all levels” enables pupils 

and adults to flourish.” The Inspector agreed and the result is good. Since our last in-

spection in 2014, the inspection criteria has been updated and changed. The new crite-

ria are rigorous, challenging and more in line with the new Ofsted system of grading 

schools. 

You will see the term excellent in the body of the report and we are proud of our whole 

school community for striving to be the best church school that we can be. The Inspec-

tor enjoyed her time in the school and recognised what a happy place the school is.  

After some beautiful weather, it was disappointing for us all to have our planned Sports 

Day disrupted. However, there are still days to come and so it has been rearranged. 

Well done to our District Sports Team who came 4th out of the 8 teams in their group at 

District Sports today. 

We have scheduled the start of our “Open Classrooms” for October to give the oppor-

tunity to ensure parents can arrange the time to come. There will be the opportunity 

for 20 parents at that inaugural event. Details will go out by email next week. 

Plans are well underway for the innovation of our “Party in the Playground” next Friday. 

This is intended to be a whole school celebration of the year, a relaxing and fun few 

hours with supper and some entertainment provided to make a good start to the week-

end for pupils and adults alike. 

 We hope to see you then! 

Best wishes 

Linda Wiskin 

Summer 2019 Lunch Menu 

Week 1 Click Here 

BASKETBALL DISTRICT FINAL 

A late basket from Bishops in our final game meant 
the Year 5 basketball team narrowly missed out on 
winning the District Finals this week at St John Payne 
School.  

The squad actually started with a 2-1 win over even-
tual champions Lawford Mead thanks to score from 
Alex and Ronnell. In our next match, it needed a score 
in the final minute from Nana to ensure we drew 4-4 
with Beehive Lane. Despite leading 2-1 in our last 

match, we eventually lost 3-2 which meant we slipped from first to third place overall. 
The squad was made up of Alex, Jake, Nana, Jeremiah, James, Daisy, Amelie S, Leah, 
Arabella and Maisie. "I liked how we spaced out and whenever we scored we kept 
pressing," said Maisie. "I was pleased that we all worked as a team and nobody was too 
disappointed if we drew or lost," added Amelie. 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
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SPONSORED FITNESS CIRCUIT  

Unfortunately, Paralympian Anne Wafula-Strike is unable to join us for this Monday's 

sponsored fitness circuits. The event will now be lead by former international high 

hurdler Gianni Frankis. Please note sponsorship forms and donations need to be re-

ceived by Monday 1st July. 

We are looking forward to supporting the Schools 
Summer Fete next week and if anyone can spare half 
a hour to help please let us know!  

KS1 LEGO CLUB 

The final Lego Club this term will be Monday 1st July 2019. 


